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Citizen's Comment Re: PRM-73-12

Secretary, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commision

Dear Secretary,

I am fully in favor of the petition for rulemaking (docket number PRM-73-12)
dated July 23, 2004 and filed by Daniel Hirsch. Please amend your DBT
regulations as recommended by the petition. We feel very much Oat risk'
because of the exposure and vulnerability of our nuclear reactors. The added
protection would be very welcome and well worth the cost.

Thank you,
William Coomber
bcoomber@ sbcglobal.net
17 Venado Dr.
Tiburon CA 94920-1634
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